
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers  

dedicated to improving the world one child and one community at a time. 
 

July, 2014 
 

Dear Friend of Kiwanis: 
 
The Kiwanis Club of West Jefferson will celebrate our Annual Benefit Golf Tournament on Friday, September 26, 
2014 at Stonebridge Country Club in Harvey.  We cordially invite you to participate in our event. 
 
This fundraiser is the primary source of income for multiple service projects provided by the Kiwanis Club of  
West Jefferson.  These projects include the sponsorship and support of Key Clubs at John Ehret, Helen Cox, L.W. 
Higgins, Archbishop Shaw, Thomas Jefferson, Fisher and West Jefferson High Schools and Builders Clubs at     
Gretna Middle School and Ruppel Academy.   
 
We also serve the elderly with a monthly Bingo event and holiday food distributions on Thanksgiving and Christmas, 
and we coordinate multiple reading programs for children at the West Bank Regional Library. 
We are a Model Club in our support for an international effort with UNICEF to eliminate maternal neo-natal tetnus 
- a deadly disease for mothers and newborns (Project Eliminate).   
Additional projects are also funded and supported. 
 
We are asking for your help to reach our service goals.  Please consider the following options: 
 

1. A Hole Sponsorship donation is $125 for each professionally printed sign that will be visible to all 
participants. 

 

2. Packages such as signs and player spots are also available as well (see enclosed registration form). 
 

3. A donation for any amount would be greatly appreciated.  
Donations may be mailed to: 
The Kiwanis Club of West Jefferson, P.O. Box 1658, Harvey, LA 70059. 
The Kiwanis Club of West Jefferson is a 501c corporation.  Your donation is tax deductible. 
 

We have been told our hospitality is second to none!  A full course steak lunch is provided by Outback Steakhouse 
starting at 11:00 a.m., refreshments are provided during play, and a full red beans and rice dinner is served while  
prizes and generous raffle gifts are presented after play. 
 

See the enclosed registration form for specials on four golfers and sponsor signs.   
 

Please call if we can answer questions.   
If you are not playing, we invite you to stop by and visit us at the tournament to share in the joy of serving  
our children and the community! 
 

Cordially, 
  

Dwain Gannard 
(504) 310-7440 
(504) 341-2838  

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: kiwaniswestjeff.com 


